
 
 
           
           

  SHORELINE POLICE DEPARTMENT      
 

  
 
Hello! 
 
 Thank you for visiting the Shoreline Police Department website. 
 
 My name is Tony Burtt and I serve as the Chief of Police in the City of Shoreline.  I’ve 
been the Chief for over three years and it is a privilege for me to serve the city.  The City of 
Shoreline contracts with the King County Sheriff’s Office for police services.  The sheriff’s 
office assigns personnel to the city based on the services purchased by the city.   
 
 Since joining the Sheriff's Office in 1987 as a deputy, I have had the opportunity 
to serve in a wide variety of assignments.  In 2004, I was promoted to Major and 
assigned as the Chief of Police in Shoreline. 
  
 These pages contain a wealth of information about the 
police department and the services we provide, community 
events and information designed to help make you safer in your 
daily life. 
 
 The mission of the Shoreline Police Department is 
to prevent crime and create an environment where people 
feel safe, while providing quality, professional law 
enforcement services designed to improve public safety. 
 
 We believe strongly in our mission and our dedicated 
team of professionals strive every day to perform with 
excellence.  I am proud of the men and women who work for t
Shoreline Police Department. 
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 I hope you find the information on our site beneficial and feel free to suggest ideas for 
improvement.  
 
 Thank you! 

 
 


